
From: Bobbie Best 
To: DBEDT LUC 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Waiehu Development - please stop for many reasons 
Date: Saturday, September 14, 2024 6:02:45 PM 

Aloha, 
I believe the EIS is inadequate. 
Ag land is vital for sustainability. You know once it’s gone, it’s gone. We import too much of our food already but 
this hasn’t been available for planting because of development plans.  There are other ways to get people into homes 
besides building here. Also please consider impacts of more traffic and more water needed for these houses as well 
as wastewater treatment, yet flooding can be a problem. 
Mahalo for considering input from residents like me. 
Bobbie Best 
Wailuku 
808-242-9119 
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